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Alanis, Sarah

From: Jeanes, Denise
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 12:19 PM
To: Schopieray, Christine; Alanis, Sarah
Subject: FW: Stepping Down

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon, 
Please review below, new ICPOC commissioner Nathaniel Graulich’s resignation. 
Thanks, 
Denise  
 
Denise Jeanes, Management Assistant for the Human Rights  
Commission, Independent Community Police Oversight Commission  
and Commission on Disability Issues 
City of Ann Arbor - Guy C. Larcom City Hall – 301 E. Huron – 2nd Floor – Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
ICPOC Voice- 734-794-6291 and HRC Voice 734- 794-6141– Extension 42901 
DJeanes@a2gov.org – www.a2gov.org 
 
 

From: Nathaniel Graulich <graulichicpoc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 11:52 AM 
To: ljacksonicpoc@gmail.com; Jeanes, Denise <DJeanes@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Stepping Down 
 

 
Hello   
 
After much deliberation I have concluded I will not be able to fulfill my duties as a commissioner. At this point I am 
stretched too thin by my other obligations. It is with a very heavy heart that determined I need to step down from my 
position in the ICPOC at this time. 
 
I can't express how grateful I am to have been appointed. I hope we can work together in the future in some capacity 
and I look forward to seeing what the commission accomplishes moving into the future. 
 
All the best 
 
Nathaniel J Graulich 
 
 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  


